
 
 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY: MARCH 1ST 2018 
We had a lovely World book day and an enjoyable Mad Hatter’s tea 

party. Congratulations to the prizes winners; Matthew Maw, Leah 

Benson, Frankie Ingham, Harvey Greenhalgh, Liam Gardner, Gracie 

Worthington and Louie Coy. Each child won a £5 gift token. All day the 

children behaved extremely well despite the stormy weather which 

prevented outdoor play. Well done to all the children. 

Many thanks for the donations of Easter chocolate. 

 

DENTAL CARE TALKS IN SCHOOL 

On Wednesday, 7th March the children will receive a talk from Mr. S. 

Mclean, a dentist, who will inform the children about the importance of 

dental hygiene and how we can care for our teeth. At 2.00pm he will 

also talk to parents in the school hall. Please come along to hear the 

latest information to                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

help your child. 
 

PARENTS’ EVENINGS 
A letter informing you of parents’ evening will be issued next week. 

Please return your reply slips booking an appointment on Tuesday, 20th 

March at 3.30-5.00pm or Wednesday, 21st March at 5.00-7.00pm 

 
EASTER BINGO 
Come along and join the Easter Bingo on Wednesday, 7th March at 

6.00pm. Donations of cakes will be welcome for the refreshments. 

 

CHARITY CAKE SALE 
Children in Y.3 and Y.5 are holding a cake sale on Thursday, 8th 

March. Bring money up to 50p if you wish to purchase a cake. 

Monies raised will go to supporting Debora in Tanzania and Guide 

Dogs.  
 

Parent View 
Please continue to comment on an online website (called Parent View-

see link below) about our school. Your views are valued and help us to 

improve the education for your child. Access is also available through 

the school website. wwwparentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  

If you wish to discuss any matter, please make an appointment to 

speak to the member of staff or Head teacher. Please can we ask you 

to avoid Monday and Wednesday evenings when staff meetings are 

arranged? 

 

 

A.GIBSON      HEAD TEACHER 

     NEWSLETTER  21     02 .03.18 

FARINGTON MOSS ST. PAUL’S C. OF E. PRIMARY 
SCHOOL 

SPRING TERM 2018 
DIARY DATES: 
 

Celebration assembly 
 9th, 16th & 23rd March at 

2.30pm  

 

6th March: Y.4 Eco 

Railway visit to 

Accrington station 

 

7th March: Dental talk 

for children and 

parents. Details to 

follow. 

7th March: Easter Bingo 

at 6.00pm 

 

8th March Charity cake 

sale 

 

13th March: Y.3 worship 

for parents & families 

 

20th & 21st March 

Parents’ evenings 

 

26th March: Y.5 visit to 

Science museum 

 

27th March: Awards at 

9.00am 

28th March: Easter 

holiday at 2.30pm  

 
 


